
              Minutes of SEPTEMBER 18, 2021, DTARC Meeting  

The September monthly meeting was opened by President 
Dwayne Allen at 12:17 PM.  Introductions were made with ten 
members present and 1 guest.    

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Treasurer, Jerry Boone.  He 
gave the balance in the club bank account.  Betty moved that 
the report be accepted, and the motion was seconded by Ken.  
All members voted in favor with none opposed.   

Dwayne then asked the members to accept the minutes from 
the last meeting of August 2021, which are posted on the 
website.  Katie moved to accept the minutes from last month 
and Jerry seconded the motion.  All members voted in favor 
with none opposed.   

Old Business:   

There will be no tech classes offered yet, but General and Extra 
classes will start. 

We will be joining with the Laurel VEC for our testing.  No VE 
Team Deputy has been chosen yet. 

 

 

 

 

 



New Business:   

Ken will be taking the Extra class test on 10/15. 

Our next meeting is Saturday, 10/16 at noon at the Sunny 
Divide Community Center.  Bring your lunch if you want to.    

It was motioned by Katie to close this meeting and seconded by 
Ken with a unanimous agreement by all.   

  

Patricia Boone 
Secretary 

 


